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Thursday 7th November 2019 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
Re: cinema visit 
 
As part of the “Into Film Festival” running this November, we have been awarded free tickets to the Savoy Cinema 
on West Street in Boston, for a screening of the film, “Horrible Histories: The Movie – Rotten Romans”.  As year 3 
will be studying the Romans later this year, we thought that this trip would be an entertaining and informative 
introduction to the topic.  The trip will take place during normal school hours, but in order to arrive in time for the 
screening, we will be leaving school promptly at 9am on Wednesday 20th November.  We will be unable to wait for 
latecomers, so please ensure that your child is in school on time.  In order to keep the trip cost free, we will be 
walking to the cinema and so the children will need to have a warm, waterproof coat with them and be wearing 
sensible shoes.  There will be no need for the children to take money, as the refreshments kiosk will not be open.  In 
addition, please be advised that the cinema will not allow children to take food or drinks inside. 
 
The film is classified as a PG and is recommended for children from 7-14 years.  A synopsis of the film, taken from 
the Into Film website can be found below: 
 
Atti is a resourceful Roman teenager whose wits more than make up for his lack of physicality, even if he 
sometimes bends the rules. But when his latest scheme lands him in hot water with Emperor Nero, Atti is 
horrified to learn of his punishment: he's forced to join the Roman army and exiled to cold, wet Britain 
where they are attempting to quash the rebellion. The natives are revolting, led by formidable warrior 
Boudicca, and a feisty young Celt is desperate to join her quest despite the protests of her overly-cautious 
father. 'Horrible Histories: Rotten Romans' is both fun and educational, a laugh-out-loud, lively introduction 
to ancient history and how it compares to the modern day. 
 
I am sure you will agree that this is an exciting opportunity for the children.  If you would like your child to attend, 
please complete the attached form and return it to your child’s class teacher by Monday 11th November. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs A Ward 
Teaching and Learning Leader. 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Name of child________________________________________ 
 
Class_____________________________________________ 
 
I would like my child to attend the screening of the film Rotten Romans on 20th November at the Savoy Cinema in 
Boston. 
 
Signed______________________________________ (parent/carer) 


